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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     
January 19, 2023     

MEDIA ADVISORY  
 
The east bound lane of W. Marion will be closed to traffic at the intersection of W. Marion Ave. and 
Tropicana for paving Friday morning January 20, 2023 starting around 8 a.m. The closure will only 
affect the area near the intersection. Traffic heading east towards town from west of this 
intersection will be detoured at Coronado. Work should take approximately three hours to 
complete.  
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